
 
 
 

 

Oatlands Primary School – Your OSHC 

 

Well, here we are at the last newsletter for the year! 

This past fortnight, the children have been preparing for Christmas, decorating  baubles for their 

Christmas trees. Thank you to the parents who donated baubles and wrapping paper. 

The children went out in the gardens and gathered pine cones, nuts and leaves, which they also made 

decorations from. There were some marvellous art works completed. Well done! 

We made Cheesy Muffins in our weekly cooking class, using the recipe from the CA Cookbook. They 

looked and tasted yummy! 

 

 

Rocketeers 

Just a reminder that the Rocketeers Mission VIII, “Your Passport to Fun this Summer” program is on again 

these holidays, so if you haven’t done so, please register your children on the website. 

From all of us here at Camp Australia, we would like to wish everyone a very Merry Christmas, and a 

happy and safe time over the holidays. 

All the very best from, 

Saskia and team,  

Your OSHC. 

Date 5th December 2022 


